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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Larson, Kirk@Waterboards [Kirk.Larson@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 7:42 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Trommer, Bob@Waterboards; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Review Summary Report, Chevron #9-5607, 5269 Crow Canyon Road,  Castro Valley, Claim 

5907
Attachments: 5907 RSR December 2014 Rationale.pdf

The attached Review Summary Report (RSR) has been sent to you, the caseworker, and the caseworker’s 
supervisor (as listed on GeoTracker), for review and comment.  Please send your comments to us via email, 
mail or telephone call.   If we have not received comments by (February 5th, 2015) we will finalize the RSR, 
upload the RSR to GeoTracker and provide a copy to the responsible party. 
In an effort to go paperless the State Board will not send hard copies of the RSR. 
 
Regards, Kirk Larson 
 
 
Engineering Geologist 
UST Cleanup Fund, 5‐Year Review 
Phone:  916‐341‐5663 
Fax:  916‐341‐5806 
 






